
We are happy and proud to share with all,
the gratitude of the Ministry of Transport
and Communications, for the support to
recover walkability of road and canned
donation to the victims of the landslides in
Chosica and Santa Eulalia.

Likewise other organizations also
expressed solidarity with the victims and
thanks were expressed to this
organizations from the government.
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